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Friday 28th March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we continue to strive for the best educational outcomes for all our 

pupils, I would like to remind you of our policy regarding requests for leave of absence during term time, 

particularly for holidays. 

In accordance with the Department for Education guidelines, only exceptional circumstances warrant 

granting a leave of absence from school. Unfortunately, family holidays do not fall under these 

exceptional circumstances. As a result, requests for holidays during term time will not usually be 

authorised. If you feel your request does warrant exceptional circumstances, please complete a Leave of 

Absence request form available from the school office. 

Please be aware that if a pupil is taken out of school for an unauthorised holiday, this may lead to a Fixed 

Penalty Notice being issued by the local authority. The penalty is £160 per parent per child, if paid 

within 28 days, but reduced to £80 per parent per child if paid within 21 days. It is important to 

note that there is no right of appeal against a Fixed Penalty Notice. 

We understand that family time is important, and we encourage you to plan holidays during school 

holidays whenever possible. Our school calendar is available on our website to assist you in planning your 

family trips. 

Thank you for your understanding and support in ensuring that our pupils receive the best possible 

education by attending school regularly. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michelle Dodson 

Headteacher 

Woodland Primary School 

 

 

mailto:admin@woodland.het.academy
http://www.woodland.org.uk/


 

 

 


